哈 尔 滨 市 人 民 政 府 Harbin People's Municipal Government

Dr. LUTZ TRUMPER Mayor of Magdeburg, Germany Fax: 0049-391-540-2115

Re: invitation for Harbin Ice and Snow Festival

Dear Mayor:

October 26th, 2015

Greetings from Harbin, China! On behalf of Harbin People's Municipal Government, I sincerely invite you to the 32nd China Harbin International Ice and Snow Festival and Harbin Cold Zone Expo, which is to be held between Jan 4th to 8th, 2016.

Harbin Ice and Snow Festival is the unique one among all the festivals in China which focuses on ice and snow art and culture. Together with the festival we will also host the 3rd Harbin Cold Zone Expo which mainly focuses on technology and equipments used in cold areas. We hope through these events both cities can strengthen our cooperation in tourism, culture, economy and investment.

Harbin warmly welcomes you or your representatives to lead a delegation to visit our city between Jan 4th and 7th, 2016. We will be pleased to cover your accommodation and transportation up to five officials during your stay in Harbin. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Michael GAO at Tel:+86-451-84664234, Email: michael hfao@foxmail.com

Please note that deadline for registration is November 30th, 2015.

Look forward to meeting you in Harbin.

Yours sincerely,

12 3 TW

SONG Xibin

Mayor

Harbin Municipal People's Government